
CENTRAL ILLINOIS PARKINSON SUPPORT GROUP 
Blessed are those who can laugh at themselves…. 

Web site: www.heartstohands.org                  They shall never cease to be entertained 
 

 
DATE:  December 1, 2018  
TIME:  12:00 Noon (Note Change in Time) 
Program:  Christmas Lunch [Ugly Sweater and Trivia Contest]  
 WHERE:  7800 N Sommer St #302,  
                     Peoria, IL 61615 (Note change in Location) 
                        
 Pedal For Parkinson’s was a fantastic event that was attended by about 120 people. I want to thank 
everyone that attended for making this event successful. A big Thank you goes out to Melissa Glass 
APN. CNP., Dr. Zayas and Brittany Heidemann for taking time out of their Saturday afternoon to be 
part of the program and deliver some very good information.   
If you still wish to make a donation please talk to me at the Christmas lunch, or  
visit; http://www.pedalforparkinsons.myevent.com/ 
 

                  A Thank You also goes to all of our Sponsors

       
 

The December meeting will be our annual Christmas Lunch to be held at the Fox Pub, 
7800 Sommer St. Peoria 61615. You will have the choice of Fish and Chips, Chicken Tender Salad or 
Roasted Brisket. The cost is $15.00 and includes a soft drink, tax and tip. Please notify Barb or Dave King 
of your choice either by phone, 481-5175, or e-mail cispg@barbdaveking.net before November 28th.  
Adult beverages will be available but not included in the cost of the meal. 
We will and have an Ugly Sweater and or trivia Contest. Prizes will be awarded!  

 
Journal Star Christmas Fund, as in the past we will also be taking up a collection for our annual donation 
to this Fund.  
Barb or Dave King are also collecting dues for 2019 at the meeting.  $10.00 for the Person with 
Parkinson’s. Please note the Change in amount and the way we are collecting them.  
 

Next year’s meetings will be as follows; 
January 5, February 2, March 2, April 6, May 4, June 1 July 6, August 3, October 5, November 2, and 
December 1. Some highlights of next year’s meeting will be the APDA Educational Seminar on April 6th, 
Our Picnic Lunch on July 6th, and “Pedal For Parkinson’s” on November 2, 2019.  
 
Claudia, would like me to remind you of her support Group that meets Thursday morning at 10:30am at 
the Hult Health Center 5215 N Knoxville Ave, Peoria Please call first. 309 256-1943 
 
The last two pages of this Newsletter are an article the was written by Dr. Rezak, Dr. Rezak has treated 
many of or members.  

http://www.heartstohands.org/
http://www.pedalforparkinsons.myevent.com/
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